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Urban Pt ing & D lop Sern Metro Hall, Z2nd Foor Tet416) 3974154

S5 Jon Street Fax(416) 397-4088
Toromo, Omario M5V 306

January 13, 1999

Dea

I am writing in response to your telephone call to my office on Tuesday afternoon, January 12,
1999 and your complaint about the height of the fence which was erected by the resident of 45
Marmot Street between that property and the property at 49 Marmot Street.

I have reviewed the files and history pertaining to this situation and have spoken with the senior
staff involved, including James Ridge, Executive Director, Municipal Licensing and Standards,
with whom I understand you have spoken on more than one occasion.

Based upon the circumstances relevant to this case, I would like to re-affirm this Depamn:nt's.
position to accept the fence height. Please be advised that we will not pursue this matter further.

You:s truly,

WEST
Co issioner
Urban Planning and Developmem Services
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c. James Ridge, Executive Director, Municipal Licensing and Standards
Harold Bratten, Director, Municipal Standards
JFrank Weinstock, Manager, Municipal Standards (South District)
Councillor Michael Walker, Ward 22, North Toronto
Nicholas A. Xynnis, Barrister and Solicitor
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